SRI CHAITANYA TECHNO SCHOOL —POONAMALLEE

Dear Parent,

On account of Children’s Day Celebration, we are planningto help an orphanage “SEVALAYA"
home at Thirunindravur. Parentsthose who are interested can donate the items like rice, dhal, oil, atta,
biscuits ,sugar, school bags, notebooks, slippers & other basicgrocery items on or before
13.11.2019(Wednesday) .Kindly avoid cash. Let’s help them in need with our generous contribution.
sd-/

Principal




SRI CHAITANYA TECHNO SCHOOL POONAMALLEE
Educational field trip for the students of Grades 1-5

Dear Parents,

We have organized an Educational trip for the students of Grades 1-5 to BIRLA
PLANETARIUM & CHILDREN'S PARK, on Wednesday, 12" Feb 2020 which would charge
Rs. 150 per student.

Please note the following:
» Students have to come in the Wednesday uniform and |D Card.
Students should carry water bottle, snacks and Lunch along with them.

>
» Kindly ensure your child reaches the school by 8:30am

¥

The trip will be during school hours.

L 4

In case you have not paid and send the consent slip. Please keep your child at
home as the teachers will be going for the trip.

» The buses will leave the school premises at 8:30 am sharp. Please note that if
any student misses the bus, the school will not be able to make any alternate
arrangements.

Kindly fill up the consent form given below and send the money to the respective
class teacher on or before Friday 31 Jan 2020.

Best Regards,

Principal
Consent Form Dear
Teacher,
| would like to send my child . studying in
sec , for the trip to BIRLA PLANETARIUM & CHILDREN'S

PARK, on Wednesday, 15" Feb 2020. | am sending herewith Rs. 150/- towards the
same.

Parents Signature Date



SRl CHAITANYA TECHNO SCHOOL -POONAMALLEE
Dear Parents,
This is to inform you that the distribution of Medals and certificates which was interrupted on
Sports Day will happen on 26™ Jan 2020 which is on Republic Day. Request all your presence to
encourage our young talents.
Regards,

Principal




Dear Parents
Warm greetings from Sri Chaitanya!
This is to inform you that there will be a PTM for Grades 1-5 on 11.01.2020 (Saturday) from
10.00AM to 12.00 Noon in connection with the Pot Midterm Exam result.
Regards,

Principal




SRI CHAITANYA TECHNO SCHOQOL -POONAMALLEE
Dear Parent,

We the Management, Principal, Staff & Students of Sri Chaitanya Techno School, Graciously
invite you for the A" Annual "SPORTTAG" on 14" Dec 201 8(Saturday) from 9 AM onwards.

Sd-/

Principal




SRI CHAITANYA TECHNO SCHOOL —-POONAMALLEE

Dear Parent,

Inculcating the customs and traditions of dussehra festival, we would like to invite all the
parentsand theirfriends for the dance event that will be conducted on 4-10-19(Friday).Dance practice
will be given by the teachers from Saturday onwards. Timings;10am to 11 am(Saturday)interested

parents contact our class teachers for the en rollment.l

Principal




SRl CHAITANYA TECHNO SCHOOL -POONAMALLEE
Dear Parent,

On account of Independence Day Celebration tomorrow (13-8-2019), we cordially invite parents
for the celebration. Interested parents can join with us by 10am.

Principal



